Getting things done — Perth Road — an
update #dundeewestend

Some time ago, we reported to the Roads Maintenance Partnership that one of
the two bollards on Perth Road near the bottom of Ryehill Lane (just west of
Dil Se restaurant) was missing and also asked that it repaired the grating
adjacent to the bollards as it was knocked off and needed reinstated.

The bollard was promptly repaired but the grating — polychannel — remains to
be sorted.

We have now been promised that a programme of polychannel repairs has been
agreed so hopefully this will be resolved soon.
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